
Each Morning -   Breakfast Club  8.00 - 8.40am   
  

Events for the week beginning 20th November 2017  
 

Monday lunchtime Lego      Miss Morris 

 afternoon Class 3 Swimming   Mr Dow      

        

 

        
Tuesday        lunchtime Choir      Mrs Servent 

 morning Keyboard     Mrs Jennifer Enright    

  3.30 - 4.30 pm Hockey Club    Mrs Julia Bennett   

   

                                              

                 

Wednesday lunchtime Gardening     Miss Barlow 

 3.15 - 4.30pm Shepherd’s Delight   Sue & Sheila 

 

 

     
Thursday         lunchtime Sports Crew   Georgia, Dallas, Jack, Sophia 

 Morning  Guitar     Mr Christopher Armson 

  3.30 - 4.30pm              Football KS 2    Mr Dow                 
                                      5.00 - 5.45pm Hotshots     Matt Roberts        

  

    
Friday  lunchtime Running Club    Mr Dow 

 lunchtime  Computer for all    Mrs Bennett                

                  Non Uniform Day for Christmas fair Tombola 

                          Nasal Flu Vaccination R, Yrs 1,2,3,& 4 

 9.15am  Class 3 Assembly   Mr Dow 

All intending to attend the assembly are invited into the school hall for coffee from 8.45 am  
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House Points 
 

Darwin  400 bh   Einstein  326  Galileo  431  Newton  429 
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Records of Achievement 

Well done to the following children: 
 

Esme Carter for  fantastic Dragon  

Machine ideas; Charlie Welstead for 

fantastic number recognition and  

Formation; Tessa Clews for an excellent 

letter to the Dragon; Jack C for super use 

of 100 square in maths; Aaron  

Kessie for  super  Maths thinking using 

knowledge of number bonds to 10 to 

solve problems; Kai Kanji and Matilda 

Kingston for  super  independent work; 

Mcauley Dobson and Lourdes Worrell 

for wonderful pastel oil art pieces  

depicting the Great Fire of London; Flor-

ence Armstrong and Lily Morris for  

informative newspaper reports about the 

Great Fire of London; Bethany Morris 

for fantastic times tables work in Maths 

this week; Dylan Marsh for great use of 

pun in his English; Kayla Sarson for ex-

cellent use of co-ordinates in  

translation; Gabriel Jones and Kirsty 

Grainger for  br illiant homework on  

algorithms;  
 

These children all received their awards 

at our Friday Assembly. 

 

 Non Uniform Day 

Friday 24th November 
 

Children are invited to attend school in 

their home clothes in support of the 

Christmas fair Tombola stall. We ask for 

a donation of a filled jar containing 

sweets, hair bobbles etc. 

Thank you.  

Bronze Housepoint Awards 
 

Congratulations to: 

  Miles Hall 

  Reuben Flavell 

  Kai Kanji 

  Lydia Pratt 

  Delilah Gray 

  Kirsty Grainger 

  Gabriella Page 

  Dylan marsh 

  Jack Williams 

For gaining 25 Housepoints each and  

achieving their Bronze Award. 

 Samba Drum Concert 

Thursday 7th December at 10am 

 

Year 4 and 5 parents are very welcome 

to attend this concert in the school hall. 

We expect it to last about 30-40mins.  

 SATs Evening 
 

 Thanks to the Y6 parents who made it 

to the SATs evening. If you couldn’t 

make it but would like to talk to Mrs 

Bennett about it please contact the 

school office. 
 

 Lunchtime Clubs 
 

All new lunchtime clubs will be starting 

next week. 

Children in Need Day 
 

A huge thank you to all who donated to 

this charity’s non uniform day.  

A fantastic total of  £110 was raised. 

School  App 
 

Just a reminder that if you have down-

loaded the school app you can access the 

newsletter very quickly. 
 

 



Primary Concerns Page 3 

Spirit of Advent 

Saturday 2nd December at All Saints’ Church Yelvertoft    

10am - 12 noon 

Pre Christmas  Activities for all Primary School aged children 

accompanied Under 5s  very welcome 

 Please book your child in to ensure we have enough resources! 
Either return the proforma to Sheila  at school or text: 07881794258 

Play Fort 
 

Demolition required!  The play fort in the 

infant playground needs to be demolished 

and the wood used to create raised beds. 
 

Anyone interested in helping one weekend 

please contact Mrs Bates in the school  

office.  

Congratulations! 
 

Many congratulations to Ivy Giaramita-

Kirk and Lily Cater who are the School’s 

winners in the recent Dolce Snowman 

competition. 

School Uniform 
 

The children always look very smart in 

their uniform and we would like to  

remind parents that the full list can be 

found in the school prospectus which is 

on the website.  

Hedges and Railings 
 

Hedges + railings + climbing children  

= possible accidents! 

We are still rather concerned about the 

children’s safety when waiting in the  

playground. We would appreciate your 

help  in encouraging the children to play 

and wait safely.  Thank you.   

Monthly on Monday 
 

Lilbourne Chapel Youth Club 

Monday 27th November 6-7.30pm 

Bible Talk - Crafts - Games - Snack 
Admission £1 per child - ages 7 and above 

For further info contact  

07935834670  or 01788 567003 

Youth Club Christmas Party 11th Dec. 

6 - 7.30pm for ages 7 and above 

Christmas fun and games learning why 

Jesus came.  Christmas snacks £1 per child 

Christmas Wreath Workshop 
 

Saturday 2nd December 

10.30am - 2 pm in Yelvertoft Village Hall 
 

Come and make your own Christmas 

wreath and other decorations. 

Cost £20 which includes all materials,  

coffee and mince pies and a light lunch. 
 

To book contact Sarah: 07841139888 or 

Rupi: 07738593607  
 

   All proceeds to Yelvertoft Pre-School. 

Please note this is a fun event suitable for 

adults and teenagers. 

Christmas Jumper Day  -  Save the Children Charity Day 
 

All children are invited to wear a Christmas Jumper to school on Friday 15th December. 

If you would like to send in a donation it will be given to Save the Children.  

This is also the day of the Dolce Christmas lunch for the children. 

 


